
 
 

 
 

Ref: TW/sf 
 
July 14th 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You may recall we conducted a parent’s survey in January 2015 in which you were asked your 
views on our current model of Parents Evenings. Following this survey and feedback from Parents 
Forum we are planning to move to a new model from September 2015.  
We are going to double the opportunities that you have to meet with staff and discuss your child’s 
progress by introducing an extra Progress Review Day where you can meet with your child’s form 
tutor and discuss your child’s overall progress. You will still have the opportunity to meet with your 
child’s subject teachers on a separate Progress Review Day. We will be closing the school earlier 
on these days in order to facilitate this; the revised timetable is shown below along with the dates 
for the year.  
In September you will receive a letter detailing your allocated time for your appointment with your 
child’s form tutor, along with a reminder of the date of the subject Progress Review Day.  
 
P1  8.45 -9.35 
P2 9.35 -10.25 
Break 10.25 – 10.40 
P3  10.40 – 11.20 
P4  11.20 -12.10 
Lunch  12.10 – 12.30 
P5  12.30 – 13.20 
Buses depart 13.20 
Buses arrive at the normal times at bus stops 
thereafter (depending on distances) 

 

 
 
PRD with Form Tutors Yrs 7 & 11   4th November 2015 
PRD with Form Tutors Yrs 8,9,10  6th January 2016 
PRD with Form Tutors Yrs 12 & 13  Both of the above dates  
PRD with subject teachers Yr 11 28th January 2016 
PRD with subject teachers Yr 10 9th March 2016 
PRD with subject teachers Yr 9  27th April 2016 
PRD with subject teachers Yr 8 14th April  2016 
PRD with subject teachers Yr 7  28th June 2016 
PRD with subect teachers Yrs 12 & 13  25th February 2016  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
We hope you agree that by doubling the amount of contact that parents and carers have with 
school, your child will be better supported in making the progress expected. We will continue to 
review the effectiveness of our new system throughout the year and would welcome feedback via 
Parent Forum or email to myself. 
 
If you require further clarification please email me at t.wilks@campion.northants.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Tracey Wilks 
Head of House 
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